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   On 01.02.2020  a Special lecture  was organized by the   Department  of Business Administration for the 

B.B.A   Students. Dr.M.Kalaiselvi, Head and Associate Professsor of Commerce, H.H.The Rajahs College, 

Pudukkottai gave a special lecture on “An Opportunity for Investment”. 180 B.B.A students were 

benefitted.                 


